
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back to the spring term. I trust that you had a peaceful and 
relaxing Christmas break. The children have come back to school with 
great enthusiasm and have settled back into their routines really well. 

The new gate routine before school has started well, and pupils are 
enjoying the opportunity to socialise before school in the playground. 
Don’t forget that collection is still from the individual class and year 
group gates, as we believe that this is the safest way to hand over the 
children to you after school. 

The children look very smart this week, please remember as we move 
into the term that children should be wearing black shoes (not trainers) 
and trousers (not tracksuit bottoms.) Similarly, as stated in the autumn 
term, the school PE kit is: Plain black hoody or jumper, plain white tshirt 
(with or without school logo), BLACK shorts/joggers and black trainers. 
There should be no additional logos or colours on any of the items. 
Thank you for your ongoing and much appreciated support. 

Warmest regards 

 

Miss Mel Nugent 
 
 
 
 

  6 January 2023 
 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo 

winning team who have earned most points 

over a week   

 

              WELL DONE YELLOW TEAM 

TT Rockstars :Top Scorers this week 

Year 3 - Love and Clarabelle 

Year 4 - Sofia 

Year 5 - Aureliana and Jack G 

Year 6 - dexter and David A 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Week commencing 9 January 2023 

All after school clubs and music 

lessons begin. 

 

Thursday 19 January 2023 

School Census 

 

Tuesday 24 January 2023 

Young Voices Trip 

Uniform—A polite reminder  

We have noticed that throughout school there are some children who are regularly wearing ‘Non—Uniform’ clothes on PE days. Chil-

dren do not settle as well when they are in non—uniform so it is essential that on PE days that they wear ONLY PE ‘uniform’ kit. 

 Grey CtS fleece (optional) OR plain black hoody/jumper 

 Plain white T shirt *with or without logo 

 Black shorts/joggers 

 Black trainers 

 Children ARE NOT permitted to wear any other jumpers or trousers. Jumpers/Tshirts/trousers with Logos are NOT allowed. 

Break Time Snacks 

 

Children are welcome to bring a snack 
with them to enjoy at break 

time, this can be a fruit or 

breadsticks. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Thank you to everyone that donated to 

the Christmas Jumper Day appeal, we 
raised a brilliant £143.35. 

 

Thank You! 


